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Monthly Operations Report 

 
Staff nearly completed the toddler playground bark and enclosure project, 
awaiting final materials delivery.  The Grand Opening commences upon 
completion. 

 
The Taylorsville pool rehabilitation project was completed. The staff filled the 
pool and all safety equipment and staff in place for the initial opening June 
18th, well done to everyone who worked on the project. 

 
IVCSD staff responded to and repaired between 8-10 water and sewer breaks 
along highway 89 corridor.  The majority of the services were unmarked and 
unmapped, and of indeterminate age.  No service interruptions greater than 3 
hours occurred. 

 
IVCSD staff performing weed abatement throughout Greenville Park and 
Greenville wastewater treatment plant for maintenance and compliance with 
reporting requirements. 

 
Crescent Mills water treatment plant is stabilized but still in need of temporary 
repair to the spring feed piping system.  Contractors have been consulted with 
work estimates following soon.  The plant needs capital replacement with 
preliminary drawings already in place. 

 
Sewer inflow and infiltration mitigation has been initiated, smoke generating 
equipment has been sourced, and a rudimentary concept has been developed 
to identify where storm runoff infiltrates the sewer system.  Upon completion, 
significant reduction of water entering the wastewater plant will reduce 
pumping costs, increase wet weather capacity and assist contractors with the 
rebuilding of vacant lots. 

 
 
 



  
  

IVCSD staff continue to develop the access road to the Greenville Water 
Plant, which will help with chemical deliveries.  

 
Operations staff have performed over 50 underground service alerts 
throughout the city and assisted contractors with service locations. 

 
The issue with low water pressure on Alta Camp Road has been resolved, staff 
investigation continues as to how the main valve was left nearly closed. 

 
All compliance reports were submitted on time and completed to the respected 
regulatory agencies.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


